2018-19 Summer Player Registration



Dear Parents/Players,

As we approach the end of the 2018 Winter Season, it's now time to prepare for your child/s "Player Registration Payment for the coming 2018-19 Summer Season".

Note: Registration fees remain a one-off payment which includes the player/s weekly team sheet payment. (All team sheets will be pre-paid in advance by the club)

Registration fees for the 2018-19 Summer Season will remain the same as the Winter fees;

1 Player in family: \$190 / 2 Players in family: \$340

3 Players in family: \$450

All payments are to be made via Direct Debit / Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT)

Cash payments cannot be accepted, but can be made directly at any ANZ Bank using the below details.

Bank Details: ANZ

Account Name Calder Bears BC Branch No. (BSB) 013-236 Account No. 1825-35988

Note: You **must** include your Family/Surname in the reference field to ensure the payment is allocated to the correct player/s. (Please advise by email or text if your mobile number is used as a reference.)

Please make your payment **prior to the 14th October**, so we can confirm your child's registration and eligibility to play.

Please don't hesitate to contact myself on 0409177721 or Natalie Pellizzer on 0417350342, should you wish to discuss a payment plan.

Regards

Russell Jackson President. Calder Bears Basketball Club.

For all club and team information, please visit our club website @ www.calderbears.com or contact us at: info@calderbears.com or calderbearsbasketball@gmail.com